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December 8, 1977

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

Thank you for taking the time to let me know that you favor
ratification of the Panama Canal Treaties. As you are no
doubt aware, I have not reached a final judgement on the
treaties, but I want to assure you that I will give seriousconsideration to the points you raised when the treaties
come before the Senate next year.

Sincerely,


